
From: Robert Juback <RJuback@wbtw.com>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/24/2018 2:08:02 PM
Subject: Re: Possible Interview

Hello Danny,
  No problem on the delay. I understand how hectic things are and I just appreciate you all thinking of us. 

  As for which day, I think May 7 would work better for us.
  Thanks so much.

-Bob


From: Danny Varat 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 7:37:30 AM
 
To: Robert Juback
 
Subject: Re: Possible Interview 
 
​Bob, sorry for the delayed reply, but we have been working on a visit to Darlington on Friday. The LG will be 
free in Darlington at about 2:30. He'll be back in the MB area on May 7. Please let me know which works 
better for you. Thanks


DV


From: Robert Juback 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 7:34 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Possible Interview 
 
Hello Danny,
 
My name is Bob Juback. I’m the lead anchor at WBTW, the CBS station in Myrtle Beach-Florence. I’m seeing if 
the Lt. Governor, the next time he’s in the Myrtle Beach area, would be available for a quick, one-on-one 
interview. It would not take very long at all and whatever time/place you choose should work.  
  Thanks so much. I truly appreciate it.

Bob
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